On 3 March, female staff representatives at the Zhen’an Plant gathered together to celebrate the
100th anniversary of International Women’s Day in a warm and joyful spirit.

Mr. Lian Jie, General Manager [of the Zhen’an Plant], greeted the female staff with warm regards
and best wishes on behalf of the company management. Mr. Lian was appreciative of the
contribution and achievement the female staff have made towards the development of the company

and thanked them with sincerity.

Female staff representatives also shared their thoughts with the management. They felt grateful
that the management have been concerned about their life, work, study and family. They were
confident that the company will have a brighter future and are strongly committed to supporting
the company.



